Aeep River Board of Fire Commingioners

57 Union Street » Deep River, CT 06417

Oct. 24, 2017

The October 23, 2017, Special Meeting of the Deep River Board of Fire Commissioners began at
7:10 with Bowden, Lee, Budney, and Dube in attendance. Fire Marshal Kerop and Selectman
McDonald were also present. Davis was absent.

This meeting was dedicated to a discussion and concerns around the process and language used
in applications on sub-divisions, with a focus on a plan-on the tableat this time.

A letter of acceptance was drafted for approval by the Selectman, before submission to Planning
and Zoning,.

Accepting the letter was moved by Budney, 2" by Dube. There were three Commissioners in
favor, and one -opposed.

This meeting adjourned at 8:40.

Respectfully Submitted,
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